
DRIVE ONE FUNDRAISER  
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS: 

 

HOW DOES THIS WORK?: This fundraiser is so simple and doesn’t require a large time 

commitment. We are looking for one qualified driver per household from all Junior/Senior students.  

Drivers could be a parent, grandparents, sibling, friend, alumni or even the student themselves… 

anyone that is 18 years or older with a valid driver’s license.  All you need to do is sign up for a 10 

minute time slot through a Junior/Senior student, Mrs. Janousky or Carrie Knight from 4-7pm 

beginning now through March 10th.  Show up on March 14th during that time slot and test drive a car 

for a few minutes.  Then, MLHS Post Prom will receive $20 from Ford!  We are looking to have a 

minimum of 150 drivers to raise $3000 during this event.  

WHAT IS MY TIME COMMITMENT?:  Your time commitment will be approximately 10 

minutes on Tuesday, March 14th  All you will need to do is show up, fill out some basic information 

and test drive a car around the MLHS school parking lot.  After you’ve completed that, MLHS Post 

Prom will receive $20 from Ford and Lincoln! 

HOW DO I SIGN UP?:  You can sign up for a 10 minute time slot through a Junior/Senior student, 

Mrs. Janousky (rjanousky@milwaukeelutheran.org) or Mrs. Carrie Knight  

(carrieknight@sbcglobal.net) from 4-7pm starting today through March 10th.   

WHAT IF I DIDN’T SIGN UP AHEAD OF TIME TO DRIVE?  CAN I STILL DRIVE ON 

March 14th?:  While we would certainly appreciate you signing up ahead of time, you can absolutely 

show up on the day of the drive and still drive.  We will take all appointments first, so your wait time 

may be a little longer.   

WHAT IF I HAVE MORE THAN ONE PERSON WILLING TO DRIVE FROM MY 

HOUSE?:  Ford and Lincoln will only allow one driver per address.  So, if you have a secondary 

address that you are willing to use when filling out the information, a second driver can test drive.   

WHAT WILL FORD DO WITH MY ADDRESS AND EMAIL?:  Ford uses this material for 

marketing purposes.  So, you will receive some information from them in the mail on their vehicles.  

Those that drove in the fundraiser last year have said that they amount the received was extremely 

minimal.  If you do not provide a valid mailing or email address, we will not get the $20/driver.   

WHY ARE WE HOLDING THIS FUNDRAISER?:  The cost of Post Prom at Stone Fire Pizza is 

approximately $25/student.  We attempt every year to fundraise the entire cost of Post Prom instead 

of asking the students to pay for it.  We want all the Prom attendees to be able to enjoy a fun, safe 

Post Prom.  Our minimum goal is to have 150 drivers, raising $3000 during this event.   

WHAT HAPPENS IF WE DON’T RAISE ENOUGH MONEY?:  If we don’t get 150 or more 

drivers, Post Prom is in jeapordy of not happening this year, or we will have to raise the price of the 

tickets.  

WHAT IF IT IS RAINING OUTSIDE DURING THE EVENT?:  This fundraiser will happen 

rain or shine, so please plan to come and test drive regardless of the weather.   


